

A meeting between the Secretary General of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia, Marko Blagojevic, and the Secretary General of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Slovenia, Tomaz Kunstelj, was held in Ljubljana, today. The meeting was focused on the implementation of Annex B to the Agreement on Succession Issues, relating to the issues concerning distribution of diplomatic and consular property of the former SFRY in foreign countries.

The two secretaries general positively assessed cooperation in this area so far and agreed that it was necessary to continue this trend also in the period ahead.

The delegation of the Secretary General of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia comprised Ambassador Aleksandar Radovanovic; Chief of Office of the Minister of Foreign Affairs Vladimir Maric; Director of the Republic Directorate for Property of the Republic of Serbia Jovan Vorkapic; Assistant Secretary General of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of R. Serbia Milica Bosanac and First Counsellor in the Embassy of R. Serbia in Ljubljana Rade Stefanovic.

In addition to Secretary General Kunstelj, the Slovenian delegation included Deputy Secretary General Leon Marc; High Representative of R. Slovenia on Succession Issues Ana Polak Petric and Deputy Secretary General of the Government of R. Slovenia Miranda Grof Ferjancic.